
Happy  Holidays  from  Victory
Lodge 1725

The Officers and Staff of Victory Lodge 1725 would like to
wish every one of our members the Happiest of Holidays. 

If you are traveling over the holidays we hope you get to your
destination safely. 

If you are one of our many members who will be working through
the holidays, we recognize your sacrifice. Please know that
you are the backbone of our local and we appreciate you.
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